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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Donates to Alcona County Fair 
Alpena, Michigan, June 15, 2022 – Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) recently 
donated to the Alcona County Fair. 

This year Alcona County Fair celebrates its 50th anniversary and AAACU is proud to be an 
annual sponsor for the fair’s festivities. The fair board is excited to share a new carnival will be 
in attendance this year with a weeklong line up of entertainment as well. 

The credit union is proud to sponsor events like the Alcona County Fair making activities and 
events free or affordable for community members to attend. 

AAACU serves members primarily in Alpena, Alcona, Montmorency, and Iosco counties with ten locations: a main 
office located in Alpena, a Wildcat Branch in Alpena High School and with branch offices in Ossineke, Lincoln, a 
Tiger Branch in Alcona Community Schools, Atlanta, Oscoda, the Owl’s Nest in Oscoda Area Schools, Tawas, and 
an additional branch in Alpena. As of May 31, 2022, AAACU, provides service to 32,980 members with total assets 
equal to $563,374,267. 


